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WISCONSIN PUBUC SERVICE CORPORATION 

600 North Adams * P.O. Box 19002 * Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

November 16, 1992 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Response to Inspection Report 92021, 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant's Annual Emergency Exercise 

This is to inform you that we have received NRC Inspection Report 92021, dated October 28, 
1992. This inspection report discussed the results of the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant's 
(KNPP) 1992 Annual Emergency Exercise. There were no violations of NRC requirements, 
however, several exercise weaknesses were identified. To discuss the identified weaknesses and 
concerns the NRC staff requested a management meeting with senior members of our staff. In 
addition, we were requested to provide a written response addressing each of the exercise 
weakness within 30 days of receipt of the inspection report.  

As discussed with Mr. S. Orth of your staff, this management meeting has been scheduled for 
December 2, 1992. We would like to delay the submittal of our written response until after this 
management meeting. This will give us an opportunity to ensure that we fully address all of the 
staff's concerns in out response. If this delay is acceptable, we will provide our written 
response within 30 days of the management meeting.  

If this delay is not acceptable, or you have any other questions on this topic, please contact 
Sherry Bernhoft of my staff at (414) 433-1416.  

Sincerely, 

C.A. Schrock 
Manager-Nuclear Engineering 
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